
 

  

 

The Clerks Division 

To: Mayor and Council 

Cc: Rachel Dillabough, Town Clerk 
Mamata Baykar, Deputy Town Clerk 

From: Aneeta Mohammed, Committee Services Coordinator 

Date: September 22, 2021 

Re: GEAC Resolution No. GEAC-2021-0039 Canada Post Environmental Considerations 
 

 Please be advised that at its meeting of July 26, 2021 the Environmental Advisory 
Committee adopted the following resolution: 
 

1. RESOLUTION NO.  GEAC-2021-0039 

Moved By Neil Comer 
Seconded By Gary Heine 
 
That GEAC recommend to Council that any development that includes parking on the 
lot that Georgina is to sell to Canada Post employ innovative solutions that support 
green infrastructure, including a low-impact design, possibly including permeable 
pavement and swales in order to contain stormwater runoff as a condition of 
redevelopment. 
 
Carried 

             

Please note that Resolution No. GEAC-2021-0039 is taken from an un-adopted version of 
minutes. 

 


